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13 Mar Funky Hair Day, gold coin donation 
13 Mar Kids in the Kitchen, $18 for the term 
13 Mar Sporting Schools, Hockey 
13 Mar Critical and Creative Survey due  
16 Mar ‘Say no to Bullying’ poster competition 
16 Mar Sporting Schools, Soccer 
18 Mar Scholastic Book Club due 
19-20 Mar Leadership Camp, Year 6 
19 Mar P&C AGM and P&C Meeting, 3.15 
20 Mar  Sporting Schools, Hockey 
20 Mar National Day Against Bullying 
23 Mar Sporting Schools, Soccer 
26 Mar Life Education Van, $5 

We’d love to see how your family is cutting food waste 
at home – send us your photos to raleigh-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Information about the free beeswax wrap workshop for 
those who have signed up will be coming soon! 
 

 

 

Big Veggie Crunch 
Last Thursday we joined Crossmaglen and Repton 
Schools at Repton for the Big Veggie Crunch. Thank you 
to Mrs Glyde and Miss Vanessa for organising some 
extra vegetables to crunch on from Woolworths. As a 
group we enjoyed our veggies and our crunching 
registered 48 decibels! Well done everyone who 
participated!  
 

 
 

“People do not change with the times, 
they change the times.”  P.K. SHAW 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members 
 

Food Smart Families Program 
Don’t miss out, it is not too late, sign up now! 
The Food Smart Families program has started. 
Congratulations to all our families who have joined our 
war on waste and have started their Food Smart 
journey to save money and help the environment. Sign 
up now at hhtps://mailchi.mp/midwaste/foodsmart 
and let Katrina know and a kit will be sent home. 
Our Food Smart families are learning plenty of ways to 
cut food waste. Here’s some of their top tips: 
 

Eat what you buy 
• Check the food in your fridge regularly 
• Use up foods closest to their Use By or Best Before 
dates first 
• Freeze foods you won’t use in time 
• Get creative and love your leftovers 
 

Best Before and Use By dates 
Do you know the difference between Best Before and 
Use By? 
• Best Before = Quality. The manufacturer’s 
recommendation of when the product is at its ‘best’ 
and is perfectly safe to eat after this date. 
• Use By = Safety. The manufacturer’s guide to when 
the product should be consumed for food safety 
reasons. While it’s not really recommended to eat 
food past this date, use your senses to gauge whether 
food is edible. 
 
 
 

 

“Raleigh Public School is a welcoming and friendly school with strong and valued community links.” 
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Repton Public School Visit 
Our K-2 class enjoyed a wonderful morning with the 
new friends they made from Crossmaglen, Orama and 
Repton Public Schools. They were placed into small 
groups and rotated through a variety of activities. This 
was an excellent way to get to know the students from 
the other schools and there were lots of comments 
made about the fun they had with their new friends. 
Thank you to Ms Driscoll and Ms Lemmes for organising 
a great morning! 
 

 
 

The students in the 3-6 class also joined the other 
schools for a fascinating presentation by the State 
Library of New South Wales. The students learnt about 
early exploration of Australia and Matthew Flinders’ 
role in this. They also got to view some precious 
artefacts from this time in history. There were many 
excited conversations about the visit on our return to 
school. Thank you to Mrs Glyde and the staff and 
students of Repton for inviting us to be a part of this 
special event!  
 

 
 

 
 

Disposition of the Week 
Congratulations to our Risk Taker award recipients from 
last week.  This week's disposition is “Patient and 
Persistent” -  don't give up easily and take your time to 
do your work better.  
 

 
 

 

Co-Author Interview 
On Thursday afternoon the 3-6 class, joined over 20 
other schools around the state in a video link up. They 
then were able to listen to our Littlescribe Co-authors, 
Andrew Daddo and James Foley, share their journeys as 
writers. Prior to the interview each school submitted 
questions to the authors. We were lucky to have our 
question asked of the authors and it was exciting to hear 
their responses. We are looking forward to continuing 
to work towards writing our own books at the end of 
the program. 
 

Kids in the Kitchen 
This Friday will be our second KiK for the term. We can 
not wait to see what yummy food we have for lunch and 
recess!  
 

Worlds Crazy Hair Day  
This Friday we are holding our annual World’s Greatest 
Shave, Crazy Hair Day, for the Leukaemia Foundation. 
We are asking students to pay $3 to have their hair 
coloured at school. The hair colour we are using is a 
chalk that washes out. Students may wear their hair in 
a crazy style to have it coloured or colour it themselves 
at home. We are asking that everyone pays the $3 if 
they wish to have their hair coloured or a gold coin or 
more to support the cause. In the past our Raleigh 
School Community has been a big supporter of this 
great cause! 
 
Regards, Katrina 
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Creative and Critical Thinking 
Last Friday the students worked in their Creative and 
Critical thinking groups to create their musical 
instrument from recycled materials. Leading up to this 
the students worked on a plan of action and created a 
design that they would use for the task. On the day we 
saw fantastic skills of cooperation as well as the 
dispositions we have been talking about at school. All 
of the students were resourceful, open minded and 
flexible. This week our disposition is "I am Patient and 
Persistent." 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Community Engagement Survey 
Accompanying this newsletter is the Community 
Engagement survey which needs to be returned by 
Friday 27th March. The first page requires you to tick 
your responses to the questions and the following page 
needs you to provide answers. While surveys remain 
anonymous, the yellow slip needs to be returned so that 
your child/ren’s name can be ticked off and an icypole 
given to them at Recess. 
 

Stewart House Donation Drive 2020 
Your donation supports the 1,700 children who attend 
Stewart House each year from public schools across 
NSW and the ACT. Please return the envelope which 
was attached last week to the newsletter, with your 
donation for your chance to win a $4000 holiday to a 
destination of your choice.  Thank you to families who 
have returned their envelopes. 
 

Critical and Creative Thinking Survey 
Surveys were handed out last week and need to be 
returned by this Friday 13th March. Students will receive 
an icypole at Recess when their survey has been 
returned. 

 

Package Free Lunch Winner 
Congratulations to this week’s Package Free winner. 
 

 
 
 

Scholastic Book Club 
Brochures were handed out last week for Scholastic 
Book Club.  Please return your orders by Wednesday 
18th March, 2020 or go Online and do them through 
LOOP by that date. 
 

March Birthdays 
We would like to wish the following students a very 
Happy Birthday; Emma, Oliver B, Isla-Rose, Sylvie and 
Liam. Hope you have fun. 
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BELLINGEN SHIRE TAXIS …. Bellingen, Dorrigo, Urunga 
JOB VACANCIES CURRENTLY AVAILABLE 2020 
Bellingen Shire Taxis, due to our expansion of our 
Transport Services, within our region we have several 
positions for 2020.   
Assisted School Transport Drivers (ASTP) and Assisted 
Transport Support Officers (ATSO) ARE PAID 
POSITIONS  
Students with a disability who are unable to travel to 
and from school without assistance rely on our 
dedicated team to support and drive eligible students 
in our various vehicles to schools throughout the 
region. If you have 2 hrs in the morning and afternoon 
during all School terms to either Drive or to be a 
Support Officer for our students. Have already (or 
prepared to obtain) a Valid Working with Children 
Check, National Criminal Check and are Medically Fit 
and Reliable, we would like to hear from you  
POSITIONS AVAILABLE ( Permanent  or Casual Pool  ) 
Assisted Travel Support Officers (ATSO) and Assisted 
School Transport Driver (ASTP)(Paid Contractor hrly 
rate) 
Taxi Driver’s Full Shifts or Fill in Shifts  (Commission 
based) 
For more information please email 
susan.mcleod@bigpond.com    
View the website   www.education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/astp 
Or phone Susan McLeod 0411 141 679 for more details 
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